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United States Attorney
Southern District of New York

The Silvio J. Mollo Building
One Saint Andrew’s Plaza
New York, New York 10007

May 19, 1997

Elena Ruth Sassower

Coordinator

Center for Judicial Accountability
Box 69

Gedney Station

White Plains, New York 10605-0069

Dear Ms. Sassower:

This letter is in response to your correspondence of
May 6, 1997. After our initial conversations and review of the
documents, I attempted to contact you to advise you that there
did not appear to be a basis to initiate a federal criminal
investigation. I understand that you are now in contact with the
Federal Bureau of Investigation. Please do not hesitate to bring
any further information to the FBI's attention.

Very truly yours,

MARY JO WHITE
United States Attorney for the
Southern District of New York

MICHELE HIRSHMAN
Chief, Public Corruption Unit
(212) 791-1334
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